
Resolution of the Staff Forum held on October 26 at the Budapest Corvinus University regarding the 

immediate dismissal of Associate Professor Zoltán Ádám 

(Non-official translation) 

We consider this decision of the University management shocking and outrageous. We are convinced 

that this step harms the good reputation of the university and harms all of us. It brings us shame in 

front of each other here at the University, in the entire higher education, in the domestic public and 

in the international academic world, that the university dismisses the investigator of the ethical case.  

We protest against the fact that in an unsigned announcement, full of vague references, the 

University management let us know the result of the investigation that concluded the case that 

fundamentally determines the reputation and judgment of the University. This is unworthy of the 

University community. 

We protest against the applied procedure! We protest against the fact that, with the dismissal, the 

management of the University disregarded the public support of more than two hundred of our 

colleagues for non-discriminatory examinations, the moral integrity of the University, and our 

colleague Zoltán Ádám, who initiated the ethical procedures.  

We protest against labeling those who dare to voice criticism as enemies. 

We demand that Dr. Zoltán Ádám be reinstated. 

 


